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ALBA ROAD PM 1.58 STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 
UPDATE 

 
The County of Santa Cruz Department of  Public Works has announced that storm damage repairs have 

commenced at post mile 1.58 on Alba Road, which will continue to be subject to a lane closure and 

traffic delays.  Intermittent full road closures may be necessary.  On days when a full road closure 

becomes necessary, a sign will be posted at both ends of Alba Road indicating this.  Work began on 

Monday, May 24, 2021, and is expected to run through the end of August, 2021, weather permitting.  

This lane closure and delay is necessary for construction of a soldier pile retaining wall and roadway 

improvements.  The Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to avoid these areas if 

possible and to expect delays.  Please use the posted detours on days that a road closure is indicated. 

Up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available online at 

http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .    
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  June 23, 2021  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Dan Valley 
  (831) 454-2373 
  dan.valley@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  James A Reber 

Reber Construction Co., Inc. 
  831-901-2719 
  reberconstruction@comcast.net 
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